
Full LAB meetings

Attended Possible

Mr Bob Kenwrick Chair of LAB 4 4

Ms Lindsey Bowden Co-opted 4 4

Miss Mary Davies Executive Headteacher 3 4

Mr Graeme Burden Co-opted - to Feb 17 3 3

Mr Ben Garner Staff 4 4

Miss Sian Young Staff 2 4

Prof. Richard Mitchell Parent 4 4

Mr Khalid Shauq Co-opted 2 4

Mr Phil Simmons Parent 4 4

Prof.Richard Tiffin Co-opted 1 4

Ian Miller Co-opted 0 1

LAB Finance Attended Possible

Mr Graeme Burden Co-opted- to Feb 17 1 1

Miss Mary Davies Executive Headteacher 2 3

Mr Khalid Shauq Co-opted 2 3

Mr Phil Simmons Parent 2 3

Mr Bob Kenwrick Chair of LAB 2 3

LAB BASS Attended Possible

Mr Bob Kenwrick Chair of LAB 2 3

Ms Lindsey Bowden Co-opted 3 3

Miss Sian Young Staff 3 3

Prof.Richard Tiffin Co-opted 2 3

Miss Mary Davies Executive Headteacher 0 3

LAB Performance and Improvement Attended Possible

Prof.Richard Tiffin Co-opted 3 3

Miss Mary Davies Executive Headteacher 2 3

Mr Graeme Burden Co-opted to Feb 17 2 1

Mr Ben Garner Staff 3 3

Mr Bob Kenwrick Chair of LAB 3 3

LAB Admissions Attended Possible

Ms Lindsey Bowden Co-opted 3 3

Mr Bob Kenwrick Chair of LAB 2 3

Prof. Richard Mitchell Parent 3 3

Miss Mary Davies Executive Headteacher 1 3
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